

From: [Lisa Donahue](#)
To: [Christopher Olbrot](#); [Matt Coogan](#); thomas.stevens@truist.com
Subject: Notes from 1/11
Date: Friday, January 12, 2024 2:26:59 PM
Attachments: [Recreaton Committee bylaws amendment 1 2024.pdf](#)

External Sender

Hi all,

I took a few notes yesterday and wanted to share them.

Challenges with field maintenance include lack of staff, weather year to year,

Solutions: outsource or hire more staff, communication between DPW and rec committee about where help is needed. The DPW can share the expectations of what they can accomplish.

Other ways we can work together:

The Rec Committee can guide Chris, when requested from him, on what town needs are most important when he has the extra money left over from his budget.

The purpose of the Rec Committee moving forward:

Regarding playgrounds, the rec committee will assist with annual maintenance, upkeep and operations up until the point where it is a major deal and overhaul. At this point the Rec Committee will work with the PBC as per their bylaws. Funds are used for annual maintenance with rec committee oversight. when it turns into an overhaul improvement process it will be brought before PBC.

Regarding trash, the rec committee will notify Chris of overflowing bins. We can work together to keep an eye on this is becoming a regular issue and notify the BOH who manages waste removal in these areas.

Attached is the suggested bylaws amendment for Wednesday's meeting as per our discussion. Please let me know if you would like anything added or changed before end of day Tuesday and I can make the edit. I would like to send it out to the committee prior to the meeting so they have time to review it and prepare for discussion.

Have a good weekend,
Lisa

